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The dinner menu for the next week is Week 3

In true Thorpe Hesley style, it’s been another busy week with lots going on! Our Year 6 children have had 
a fabulous time on their residential in Scarborough. They’ve all enjoyed a theme park visit, games on the 
beach, fish and chips by the sea and a visit to the arcades. Their behaviour and attitudes have been 
exceptional and they have absolutely done us proud. A massive thank you to all of the staff who have 
given up their own time to make this such a special and memorable experience for our children. 

We are also very proud of our Year 1 and 2 children who have completed their phonics screening this 
week. They have all worked so hard and given it their all. Our Year 4 children had a fabulous day out at 
Clifton Park Museum on Monday, enjoying a range of activities from dressing up to using hieroglyphics, 
acting as museum curators and piecing back together Ancient Egyptian artefacts. It has also been lovely 
to meet some of our new Nursery starters ready for September. We are excited to meet our new to 
Reception children on their visits next week. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Hewitt x

A big thank you to our 
families who took part in 
the story trail hunt around 
the village. The hidden 
character was STICKMAN. A 
big congratulations to our 
winner whose card was 
drawn out in assembly to 
win the £20 book voucher!

Sarah Scott, the Chair of 
our school Advisory Group, 
will be completing the 10k 
Race for Life at Clumber 
Park in July to raise money 
for Cancer Research UK, a 
charity very close to her 
and her family’s hearts. 
Please click the link below 
to read her story and to 
donate. Any support would 
be greatly appreciated. 

https://fundraise.cancerres
earchuk.org/page/sarahs-
race-for-life-13094395

Attendance
Congratulations to Class 6 and Class 16 who had the highest attendance this week. Adam the Attendance Ant is 
looking forward to a week with Class 6 and Class 16 can’t wait to enjoy having the climbing wall and football pitch 
to themselves at breaktimes next Friday.  

We are looking for toys, books and 
household goods that could be donated for 
one of our Summer Festival stalls and sold 
for £1. We are also on the lookout for large 
beanbags for reading areas within school. If 
anyone happens to be having a clear out 
and has any of these items that need a new 
home, we would be very grateful. Please 
could donations be handed into the Junior 
Office or to Mrs Marsden or Mrs Stenton.
Thank you very much for your continued 
support.
Mrs Marsden, Mrs Stenton and the Eco 
Champions 🙂

http://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sarahs-race-for-life-13094395
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Percentage of children in each class who have read 

at least three times a week and recorded in 

Reading Record books

Class 2 65% Class 11 91%

Class 3 81% Class 12 100%

Class 4 47% Class 13 96%

Class 5 72% Class 14 100%

Class 6 90% Class 15 90%

Class 7 86% Class 16 96%

Class 8 82% Class 17 88%

Class 9 65% Class 18 -

Class 10 96% Class 19 -

Class 20 -

This week you should have received on your 

personal email…

Colour Run Payment Reminder via Arbor

Reception Dinner Choices

Summer Camp Reminder 

Logo Competition

New Academic Year Letter from Mrs Hewitt

Pirate Fun Day – Nursery and Reception 

Year 4 Water Safety Swimming Lesson

Nursery Mini Olympics. 

Stars of the week

w/c 15th April 2024

Class 10 Dylan K 
Class 11 Erin R 

Class 12 Wyllan S 

Class 2 Alfie W Class 13 Darcie B 

Class 3 Leila S Class 14 Darcey D 
Class 4 Dhillon M Class 15 Lewis H 
Class 5 Connie S Class 16 Harry W 
Class 6 Iris C Class 17 Minnie B
Class 7 Lennie B Class 18 All Class 
Class 8 Piper G Class 19 All Class
Class 9 Ila R Class 20 All Class

Well done to the following 
children who have  got the 
most correct answers this 
week:
1. Wyllan S, Year 3
2. Frank M, Year 3
3. Isabella W, Year 4
4. Arfan K, Year 3
5. Kate B, Year 4
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Dates going forward

Monday 17th June Year 1 and Year 2 trip to English Institute of Sport

a.m. New to Reception Welcome Visits

Monday 17th - Wednesday 19th

June

New to Reception Welcome Visits

Friday 21st June From 2:30pm Colour Run

Monday 24th June p.m. Pupil and Parent meetings with Wingfield staff

Tuesday 25th June School choir performing at One Voice concert at Magna

Wednesday 26th June Year 4s at NCLT Primaries Sports Varsity event at New College Doncaster

Thursday 27th June 15:30 School viewing for prospective new Nursery or Reception parents

Friday 28th June Year 6 visit to Wentworth Woodhouse

WC Monday 1st July All school reading spine books to be returned to school this week please. 

School Lunch Payments –Please ensure that payments 
for school lunches are made in advance of meals being 
taken. Unfortunately, there are a number of pupils with 
large outstanding balances. 

http://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/


Recycling Life – winners announced!

Our gorgeous and committed Eco Champions have been busy 
judging our incredible entries to the half term art project, 
Recycling Life, where children were invited to make a picture or 
model of an endangered animal from recycled materials. It is clear 
we have some wonderful creative talent in school and it was a 
series of tough decision for this dedicated crew of 
environmentalists. Because they were so impressed with all the 
entries, everyone who entered is being given a golden ticket. The 
winners for the different categories are as follows:

Overall Key Stage One winner (wining a box of chocolates) is Ivy W.
Overall Key Stage Two winner (also winning a box of chocolates) is 
Annabelle T.

The year group winners receive 10 golden tickets and are:
Year 1 – Daisy B from Class 5 (who worked with her older sister 
Annabelle)
Year 2 – Malayeka S from Class 8
Year 3 – Sam L from Class 11
Year 4 – Jack W from Class 13
Year 5 – Tia C from Class 16

A very big well done to everyone who took part and to all our 
winners.
The Eco Champions and Mrs Stenton

Please can we 
remind all of our 
parents and 
carers that we 
are strictly a no 
smoking and no 
vaping site. We 
have had several 
reports of 
parents vaping 
on the school 
yards whilst 
waiting to collect 
children. Please 
can we politely 
request that you 
refrain from 
vaping anywhere 
on the school 
grounds. Thank 
you. 


